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Letter of Intent 

By this letter, Åfjord kommune expresses its intention to take part in the realization of 
the project “Innovation, change and development in small and medium sized companies 
– relevance and impact of public measures to SMEs in a context of economic crisis”. 

The project owner is SINTEF Digital. Åfjord kommune is a collaborating partner and will 
play a role in the project to: 

 Establish contact and initiate cooperation between the research project and the 
participation companies 

 Be an active discussion partner within the project, with emphasis on giving input 
on regional and industry context 

 Participate in the project steering committee 

 Be active in the dissemination of the project results to member companies as 
well as to other regional actors. 

 

The role is described in more detail in the project description. 

 

 

 

Per O. Johansen  
Rådmann  
      
 


